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Wednesday 31st March 2021 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
Thank you for all your efforts and support this term. Learning at home; Larening in school; click and collecting 
resources; engaging with competitions and enrichment; the successes and challenges of technology; the short notice 
of changes brought on by test results and responding to government guidelines. Through all of these, the happiness 
and welfare of all our pupils (and families and staff!) has been all of our priorities and you have weathered them all 
brilliantly. 
 
I hope you have lovely plans for the Easter break, you’ve earned it! 
 
Last Day: 
Pupils will finish school tomorrow at 3pm (Years 5 and 6) and 3:10pm (Year 7 and 8) on Thursday 1st April. 
 
Notifications: 
Please continue to report any positive cases to the academy here: oakfieldacademy@educ.somerset.gov.uk 
throughout the holidays. 
 
Screening Tests: 
Pupils in Years 7 and 8 will have been supplied with enough home testing kits to continue twice weekly screening at 
home and it is particularly important to screen on Sunday 18th or the morning of Monday 19th April before returning 
to school. 
Register your results with the NHS here: https://www.gov.uk/report-covid19-result  
Register your results with the academy here: https://forms.gle/X9G9dgLvx8evbDGHA this can be found under pupils-

little lessons and it is the rainbow NHS banner at the bottom of the page titled 'Log your Screening Results here' 
 
Summer Term: 
We will still be operating as we are now with Years 5 and 6 arriving at 8:25am and Years 7 and 8 at 8:35am. We are 
awaiting the outcome of the review of face coverings in schools over the holidays, so please come prepared to 
continue as we are until we can update this information. Pupils should be wearing their full school uniform including 
their jumpers (or PE kit on PE days). Please contact the Head of Year if support is required. 
 
I look forward to welcoming everybody back on Monday 19th April and celebrating Acorn’s 1st Birthday on Monday 
26th April. 
 
 
Stay safe and take care. 
 

 
 
Miss Emma Wilkes 
Headteacher 
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